
                                                                  
     

 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:          Stephen Oliver, Chair 
                 Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM:    Maureen Meredith, Planning and Zoning Department 
 
DATE:     August 3, 2016  
  
RE:          NPA-2016-0025.01– Lantana Tract 33 – Postponement Request  
     Property addresses: 6701, 6825 ½ & 7045 ½ Rialto Blvd. 
 
************************************************************************ 
 
Neighborhood Planning staff is requesting a postponement of the above neighborhood 
planning case to the August 23, 2016 Planning Commission hearing date because the 
associated zoning case, C14-2016-0011, has transportation issues that are being 
addressed. 
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